
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Glaccum, DavidDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/2/2016 6:16:45 PM
Subject: Re: Pre-Ratification Notice

Will do ��


Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 2, 2016, at 5:59 PM, Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Team,
 
Sometime in the next two hours we anticipate receiving more than 100 pieces of legislation enrolled by the 
General Assembly over the past week (good government at its finest).  If received today, these bills would have to 
be delivered by midnight on Wednesday, June 8, 2016.
 
Josh and I will be working through the list over the weekend and into next week, and will almost certainly be 
reaching out to some of you for assistance.  If / when you receive a request from us, I would greatly appreciate it 
if you would respond as quickly as possible so that we can make final bill action recommendations to Gov. Haley.
 
Thank you in advance, and thank you for your assistance all year.
 
Most Sincerely,
 
David
 
DAVID M. GLACCUM
Policy Advisor
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
(803) 734-0324
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